
1

From: KnowWho Auto Mailer <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 10:21 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: State Created Retirement Plan

Dear Gov. Nikki R. Haley,  

 

I am not in favor establishing a retirement savings plan for private-sector employees within the state. 

 

Paying for the creation and maintenance of more bureaucratic "Solutions" makes no sense to me. 

 

 

As a concerned citizen, this legislation will affect me in the fact that more of our tax money is being asked for in order to 

support the unnecessary.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Susan Kelsey  

2545 N Rocky River Rd  

Lancaster, SC 29720-  

suekelsey@sbcglobal.net  

(803) 283-0579 


